From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 10:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: ULC Tech Leaders Meeting

​Steve,

This is to confirm that I attended the ULC Tech Leaders Meeting in Washington DC Nov 5-6. There was no registration fee. The food and meeting space was provided by the Urban Libraries Council, the convener of the meeting. The hotel and flight will be paid for by Chicago Pubic Library Council. I did not receive an honorarium for my participation.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

